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From: cwalker3085 <cwalker3085@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 8:32 AM

To: boardclerk@slocleanair.org

Subject: [EXT]Air quality

ATTENTION: This email originated from outside the County's network. Use caution when opening attachments or links. 

 
As a concerned senior citizen in the Trilogy Monarch Dunea community my wife and I are appealing to you to help stop any further development of the Oceanic Dunes to accommodate off road recreational 
vehicles. Not only would additional ATV activity threaten our air quality it would also endanger the precious wildlife that DESERVES to be protected. It is the morally right thing to do!!! Please make the correct 
decision and STOP any further development of the Dunes. The health of  our current population and future generations thank you! 
 
Respectfully,  
Craig & Linda Walker  
1063 Emma Ln 
Nipomo 
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 

 


